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HI Michelle,

Thank you for taking my call. As we discussed, the Sole Source Procurement Request was denied due 
to services being procured prior to Sole Source Procurement approval. 

Your SHSP-19 funds will be disencumbered due to the project being in extension and you are unable 
to move forward. Also, you will need to modify your SHSP-20 Award that was allocated to the Grape 
Hill Project.  

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Joe Barron
County of Riverside
Emergency Management Department
SHSP Homeland Secuity Program
EMPG Emergency Management Grant Program
Direct Line: 951-358-7112
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